Cyprus Villas

Announcement

Call for Candidates Extended

Dear Cyprus Villas Homeowner(s),

We are extending the deadline for submitting nominations for the upcoming HOA Board of Directors election. This extension provides additional time for interested homeowners to participate in shaping the future of our community. Along with the Call for Candidates extension, the **Annual Election Meeting** has also been moved to **Tuesday, August 5**th at **6:00 pm**.

New Deadline for Nominations: Friday, July 25th at 5:00 pm

Why Run for the Board?

Serving on the HOA Board offers an opportunity to:

- Influence decisions that affect our community.
- Collaborate with fellow residents to enhance our neighborhood.
- Gain valuable leadership experience.

We encourage all interested homeowners to consider this opportunity to serve and make a positive impact on our community.

For any questions, please contact us via the "Contact Us" tab on the Association's website.

Sincerely, Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent On Behalf of Cyprus Villas Homeowners Association, Inc.